
 

 

COMPANY NUMBER 09012630 

Part of the 

   
28th November 2022 

Dear Parents 

Class 1 & 2 – Christmas Play  

 

Class 1 & 2 Christmas play, which is open to parents of children in those classes only, will take place 

on Monday 12th December at 2pm and Tuesday 13th December at 5.30pm (the children will need to 

be back at school at 5.00pm to get ready for the evening performance). 

Tickets will be on sale from tomorrow and you will be allocated (per family) two tickets per 

performance.  Ticket prices are £2.50 each – please complete the slip below indicating how many 

tickets you would like per performance (maximum 2) and return it to school.  On receipt of your 

request we will allocate the payment to Parentpay and will only issue tickets once payment has 

been made. 

Any tickets not requested or paid for by 9.00am Thursday 8th December will be offered as spare 

tickets to other parents. (letter to follow)  

 

Class 3 & 4 performance will take place next year in the summer term, more information will be 

available nearer the time. As always, thank you for your continued support and please do not 

hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Boyce 

Class 1 & 2  – Christmas Play – Hey Ewe 
 

Name of Pupil:_____________________________________Class:________________________ 

 

Date No. of Tickets 

(maximum of 2 per performance) 

Monday 12th December – 2pm  

Tuesday 13th December – 5.30pm  

Signed:____________________________________________________________ 

 


